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VALLEY CLEAN ENERGY ALLIANCE 
COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
Staff Report – Item 6 

 

 
TO:   Community Advisory Committee 
 

FROM:  Rebecca Boyles, Director of Customer Care & Marketing 
   
 

SUBJECT: Receive 1/19/23 Board Meeting Staff Report on Customer Participation update  
  (Information)   
 

DATE:   January 26, 2023 
              
 
RECOMMENDATION   
Informational – no action requested.    
 
At the Board’s January 19, 2023 special meeting, Staff provided a quarterly Customer Participation 
update.  Please see Item 11 for the staff report.     
 
Staff are currently working with SMUD to provide additional information on UltraGreen opt up load by 
jurisdiction.      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://valleycleanenergy.org/wp-content/uploads/VCE-Board-1-19-2023-Special-Meeting-Packet.pdf
https://valleycleanenergy.org/wp-content/uploads/Item-11-Quarterly-Customer-Participation-Update-1-19-23.pdf

